
Hello BAARC members, we just want to remind everyone that the 2017 Brainerd Jaycees Ice Fishing 

Extravaganza is just around the corner and we will be supporting event as we do every year. We are 

looking for volunteers to help with the event.  

Al & Shirley are once again chairing this event (Thank you Al and Shirley), and here is a list of the 

operators we need. 

Shirley will do net control duties and Al will bring his ATV and sled to take operators to center ice. 

We need operators for: 

Lake side Bus Stop. 

Medical. 

Shadow for event chairperson. 

North and South check stations. 

Extras for rotation and net control. 

Rover to pick up operators from bus stop. 

Here are some pictures form the year 2015: 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


